

RUSSELL BEGAYE PRESIDENT JONATHAN NEZ VICE PRESIDENT

NAVAJO DIVISION OF PUBLIC SAFETY Navajo Police Department – Office of the Chief of Police

MEMORANDUM

TO: All Department Personnel

NDPS - Navajo Police Department

FROM

Phillip B. Francisco, Chief of Police NPD – Office of the Chief of Police

DATE : March 14, 2017

SUBJECT: LOSS OF AN OFFICER

RE: Senior Police Officer Houston James Largo, Crownpoint Police district

On Sunday March 12 2017 The Navajo Police Officer Houston James Largo lost his life while bravely protecting the people of the Navajo Nation. This is the second tragic loss the Navajo Police Department has taken in the last six months. This is a very difficult time for all Navajo Nation Police officers, the Navajo Nation and our law enforcement community. The Navajo Police Department would like to thank the public and all our law enforcement partners for the overwhelming support in our time of need.

Houston J. Largo served as a Senior Police Officer, for 4 years, 6 months, 13 days with the Navajo Nation Police Department. He graduated from the NM Department of Public Safety February 3, 2011. He also served with the McKinley County Sheriff's Department from February 2011 to August 2011, and with the Gallup Police Department from February 2010 to February 2011.

Officer Largo was on one of our finest officer and will be missed greatly.

FUNERAL SERVICE to be held:

DATE: Thursday, March 16, 2017

TIME: 11:00am Day light savings time

WHERE: Rehoboth Christian School Sports Center

211 Tse Yaaniichi Street

Rehoboth, New Mexico

BURIAL SITE: Sunset Memorial Park, 3599 West Historic Highway 66, Gallup, NM RECEPTION IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING AT: Rehoboth Fellowship Hall, Rehoboth, NM

Law Enforcement Precession from Rollie Funeral Home to Rehoboth Church will leave at 9:00 am.

Family has set a memorial fund account with Wells Fargo.

Account: Officer Houston J. Largo 7034959507

Any other donation please contact Sgt. Stanley Ashely NDP. 1-928-871-6363.